
 
The original documents are located in Box C19, folder “Presidential Handwriting, 

4/30/1975 (3)” of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential 
Library. 

 
Copyright Notice 

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of 
photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United 
States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections.  
Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public 
domain.  The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to 
remain with them.   If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid 
copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.  



PR 3 r, i 

HAS SEEN~, • ., TilE :PRES IDEHT - U 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 30, 1975 

TO: DON RUMSFELD 

FROM: MAX FIS~ 

Per our conversation today. 

encl. 
ltr to the President 

w/attaclunents 
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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 30, 1975 

Dear Mr. President: 

Attached are copies of some of the lettersi have 
received from very good friends which will give you 
some understanding of the problem that I am facing 
in the community. 

Also, I think that the article I gave you about 
Arthur Hertzberg which was printed in the Jewish 
press will give you some idea that the community is 
quite responsible. 

I deeply appreciate the opportunity to meet with 
you today. 

Attachments 

The President 
The White House 
Washington, D. C. 

Sincerely, 

he~ 
Max Fisher 




